
Notice 

(ACPA Annual Conference at Bongaigaon College) 

 

 

Principals of 7 Provincialized colleges of Bongaigaon 

District have cordially invited all Principal members of 

ACPC to attend the Annual Conference of ACPC to be 

held at at Bongaingaon  College 

 Following message is forwarded to the web cell.  

 

" Annual General Meeting of ACPC organized 

by Principals of 7 Provincialized colleges of Bongaigaon 

District, will be held on 28th November, 2016 from 9.30 

am onwards. You are cordially invited for the same to 

make it a grand success. Please forward the message to 

other Hon'ble Principals also." 

 

Regards- 

Principals of 7 Provincialized colleges  

Bongaigaon District 


